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The Memorial Union has been in the process of being built from
November, 1922 when the cornerstone of the tower was laid, until 1963
when the south wing was completed and the building finished.

Presiding -  Elmer Ellis
President of the University.

Address - Forrest C. Donnell
Former Governor and United States
Senator and Alumnus of the University.

Remarks - James A. Finch
President of the Board of Curators
of the University.

Student response - Charles Elder
President, Missouri Student’s
Association.



